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To: 
Chair NNC
Deputy Directors, National Probation Service

Chief Executive Officers, CRCs

CRC HR Leads

Director of HR, NOMS

Members of the NNC

NNC CIRCULAR No. 2/2016
Dear Colleague
E3 Job Evaluation Outcomes
At the National Negotiation Council (NNC) on 10 March it was collectively agreed that NOMS senior managers  and trade unions should meet to discuss recent job evaluation outcomes connected to the E3 Project and in particular how best to take account of concerns raised by both sides on specific outcomes. These varied in nature and perspective. It was noted too that the job evaluation processes being followed were based on nationally agreed arrangements but that these had originally been developed with individual posts in mind rather than for major restructuring and wide operational change.

Both sides agreed that there was value in meeting as soon as possible to consider what, if any, additional mechanisms might be put in place to provide for collective consideration of the concerns now arising.  Meanwhile the NNC agreed that individual staff need not submit individual job evaluation appeals. The NNC committed to progress these discussions quickly to maintain current timeframes for this part of the E3 programme.  Details of any agreed changes to the job evaluation appeal processes and timescales will be communicated shortly.
Yours faithfully

Francis Stuart
Ian Lawrence

Joint Secretaries

